
 

 

  August 22, 2012 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP  MMIINNUUTTEESS  OOFF  TTHHEE 

SSOOUUTTHH  CCAARROOLLIINNAA  NNUUMMIISSMMAATTIICC  AASSSSOOCCIIAATTIIOONN  
-------------------------------------------- 

 October 29, 2011 TD Convention Center, Greenville, SC 
                          
President Gregory Stowers called the General Membership meeting of the 39th Annual 
Convention of South Carolina Numismatic Association to order at 9:50 am.  He welcomed all 
members and guests to the meeting.  The invocation was given by Sam Norris. 
 
Vice President, Erik Larsen, declared a quorum for the meeting. 
 
President Stowers noted that the 2010 General Meeting minutes were approved by the 
Board at the January 2011 Board meeting. The August 29, 2011 Board Meeting Minutes 
were approved at the 9:00 am Board Meeting October 30, 2011. 
 
President Stowers gave Pascal Brock’s membership report to date. 
 
 Active Life Members:    112 
 Honorary Life Members:        1 
 Life Clubs:          6 
 Regular Members:     182 
 Total members:     301 
 
Greg reported member, Joseph Thompson, had been approved for life membership at the 
9:00 AM Board Meeting, October 30, 2011. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
VP Erik Larsen reporting for Tony Chibbaro, the Bourse Chair, said 99 tables had been sold 
for this convention.  Next year the convention will be held in a much larger room and will be 
able to sell more tables.  Erik also stated that breakfast tickets were still available for the 
Sunday, October 31, 2011 Awards Breakfast.  Tickets are available to all members and 
dealers. 
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New Business: 
 
President Stowers reported that the new slate of officers had been approved at the August 
29 Board Meeting.  As there were no further nominations, Randy Clark made a motion to 
close the nominations and approve the slate of new officers.  The motion was seconded by 
Jim Barry and carried. 
 
Greg announced that Richard McDowell will be the new SCanner editor. 
 
There were several questions from the audience regarding moving the convention to a 
different location.  The current contract is reserved 14 months in advance.  Locations 
discussed were Columbia, Charleston and Myrtle Beach.  It was pointed out that Greenville 
is centrally located and there are two clubs in the area who help out at the convention.  It 
was suggested that new board member, David Quante, be approached as to the viability of 
holding the convention in Myrtle Beach. 
 
Bourse Chair, Tony Chibbaro will be canvassing the dealers regarding space, prices, meals, 
etc. for next year. 
 
President Stowers reminded the audience that life membership dues will increase January 
1, 2012 from $150 to $200. He also reminded the audience that next year will be SCNA’s 
40th Convention. 
 
Adjournment was at 10:10 am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Helen Barry, Acting Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
  


